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The replacement of an existing Kannad Compact or 406AF series needs some caution 
especially if there is a programming dongle in the existing setup. 
Typically, the 15 Hex ID number of an Integra will be 400XXxxxxxxFFBFF  and a serialised 
Compact is C00Cxxxxxxxx29D. 
 
If you do not note that there is a pre-existing Programming Dongle in the wiring harness then 
you will reprogram the new Integra and lose the GPS data that would otherwise be transmitted. 
 
In addition, ONE programming dongle is NOT compatible with the Integra. Programming 
dongle  P/N S1820514-01 at amendment F is not compatible. All oother programming dongles 
are compatible. 
 
While on the subject of Programming Dongles, please remember to note by way of a label on 
an ELT, “programed by Dongle”. This is particularly important if you are exchanging an ELT as 
advice to RCC will be incorrect when updating them with the new Hex # if the Programming 
Dongle is not observed. 
 

 
Please circulate to all staff that may be involved 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Lloyd Klee 
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